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From: Peter Broomhead

Sent: 12 May 2018 17:20

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway A21 Crossing

Dear Sirs,

Could I please submit my wholehearted support for the application for a Transport & Works Order by Rother Valley
Railway.

As a business owner in Battle, | use the A21 frequently, and the idea that the level crossing would cause serious
problems seems utterly ridiculous.

The benefits that the extended heritage railway will bring to the local area far outweigh any issues with traffic on the
A21.

Please do not give weight to the objectors to this TR WO, who seem to have some sort of agenda.

Regards

Peter Broomhead

Director

Castle Estates, 66 High St., Battle
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